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The Ambassador of the United States of America to Canada to the Secretary
of State for External Affairs.

THE FOREIGN SERVICE OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
No. 205

The Ambassador of the United States of America presents his compliments
to the Secretary of State for External Affairs and has the honor to refer to his
Note No. 57 of March 9, 1959, proposing certain arrangements to govern tolls
on the Saint Lawrence Seaway.

The terms and conditions set forth in this Note and the attached
Memorandum of Agreement and the tariff of tolls set forth therein are acceptable
to the Government of the United States, which concurs in the proposal contained
in the Note of the Secretary of State for External Affairs to the effect that the
Note and this answer thereto shall constitute an agreement between the Canadian
and United States Governments and shall be effective from April 1, 1959.

R.B. W.
Embassy of the United States of America,

Ottawa, March 9, 1959.




